
 
 
 
 
September 11, 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
As part of the Albany Diocese’s “Child Protection Program”, we are 
required to have every child view audio-visual material at age appropriate 
levels, discussing the topic of child sexual abuse in a non-threatening 
manner. 
 
We encourage parents to attend with their child so they can answer any 
questions that may arise. 
 
This material will be shown on Sunday, September 25th for Grades (K-2) 
and October 2nd for Grades (3&4) and October 23rd for Grades (5&6) 
during Faith Formation class. 
 
Please sign the permission slip below and return to your child(ren) 
Catechist on September 11th during class time. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support. 
 
Patti 
Director of Faith Formation; Coordinator for Grades K-10) 
 
 
 
I _________________________________ give permission for my child 
 
__________________________________ to participate in the “Protection of 
 
Children Program”. 
 
 
 
 
I ________________________________ DO NOT give permission for my  
 
Child ___________________________ to participate in the “Protection of  
 
Children Program”. 


